
ORCHARD BLYTH CARE
HOME  VISITS CURDWORTH

PRIMARY 
A huge well done to Mrs

Jennings for arranging the
most wonderful afternoon
this week! Hearts were
touched and memories

created (and recalled for
one resident who shared to
the care home staff that he
used to be a youth worker!). 
The participation from our  
Curdworth families, children
& staff in gifting ALL the
residents of Orchard Blyth

was truly humbling to witness. The residents were
entertained with dance

performances, singing (not
forgetting our children’s

wonderful signing skills) and  
stories shared by children of
their favourite reading books.
Thank you to all the children
involved, for bringing this
sparkle and shine to our

week!

Rory g
ot to 

read 
to

his gr
eat

grand
fathe

r! Who

also a
ttende

d CPS

as a l
ittle b

oy! 
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NativityNativity
by Owls Class  
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T H E  P E R F O R M A N C E  E M B R A C E D
A N D  D E M O N S T R A T E D  T H E
P R O G R E S S  T H A T  T H E
C H I L D R E N  A R E  M A K I N G  I N
T H E I R  R E A D I N G ,  S P E A K I N G
A N D  C O N F I D E N C E !  9  S O N G S ,
I N C L U D I N G  A  C A P E L L A  W H I L S T
R E M E M B E R I N G  A C T I O N S  –
W O W !  T H E  C H I L D R E N  R E A L L Y
W O R K E D  T H E I R  S O C K S  O F F !

T H E  C H I L D R E N
A B S O L U T E L Y  T O O K
T H E  S T A G E  W I T H
C H A R A C T E R  A N D

T A L E N T  O N
W E D N E S D A Y  A N D
T H U R S D A Y  T H I S

W E E K !  



Parent Consultations 
These are taking place Monday 18th

December 1.30 p.m. to 5.30 p.m. Please
remember to book your appointment
via the Parents Evening section on
MCAS. If you are having issues with
booking a slot, please contact the

school office for assistance.

iPad Pens
Some parents have enquired about
purchasing pens. For those who are

interested, we recommend the following
available on Amazon.

  

School Dinner Payments

When schools return in January, our ATLP
Catering Management Team will be
capping the dinner debt balance at -

£5.20.  

This means that any pupil with a debt
larger than this will only be able to

receive a duty of care meal until the
balance has been cleared.

We strongly advise that you maintain a
regular ‘top up’ of your school dinner

funds to avoid this.

If you need to discuss this matter in
confidence, please speak to the school

office, or Mrs Kang/Miss Gibbs.

School Dates 
18.12.23 Parent Consultations 1.30 – 5.30 p.m.
19.12.23 Christmas Craft Morning - 9 to 10 a.m.
20.12.23 Christmas Dinner Day - Christmas Jumpers can be worn
22.12.23 Carol Concert at St Nicholas at 2.15 p.m. Children leave
from church.

CHRISTMAS BREAK
Mon 25th Dec to Mon 8th Jan
Children return Tuesday 9th Jan 2024

09.01.24 School reopens to pupils
10.01.23 100% Autumn Term attendance breakfast
01.02.24 PTFA Movie Night 3.30 – 5.30pm
05.02.24 Children’s Mental Health Week & Reception Bikeability

 

Reminder
If you have not already
done so, please complete

the Christmas Craft
form for 19th

December sent by Mrs
Edwards on Dojo.

Thank you
A note of thanks to our Curdworth
neighbours, Mr & Mrs Wiltshire. for
their generous donation of crafting

card and paper.

Reminder - No French Club on 20th December
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https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.amazon.co.uk%2FMetapen-2018-2022-Charging-Rejection-Sensitivity-White%2Fdp%2FB09ZTXVNVD%2Fref%3Dsr_1_1_sspa%3Fcrid%3D37NJ0E9BKXKRY%26keywords%3DiPad%252Bpen%252Bmeta%252Bpen%26qid%3D1701858109%26sprefix%3Dipad%252Bpen%252Bmetapen%252Caps%252C64%26sr%3D8-1-spons%26sp_csd%3Dd2lkZ2V0TmFtZT1zcF9hdGY%26th%3D1&data=05%7C01%7Ckang.j%40curdworth.warwickshire.sch.uk%7C0142965d3c6c44fa227c08dbf645dfe4%7C645473a262c54bab8a6d837c0d96587c%7C1%7C0%7C638374552190811074%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=otHpUHUwGgRDSWaRkbvxbaMvUvehECeBU5MRexj8kyk%3D&reserved=0


LEADERBOARD
1st Year 5
2nd Year 4
3rd Year 3
4th Year 6
5th Year 2

Top Rockers:
Beau
Violet

Siena W

Blue badge - 
50 Class dojos 🔵

Green badge - 
150 Class dojos 🟢

Red badge - 
250 Class dojos 🔴

ACHIEVERS this week are…
Olivia, Dolly 
🔵

Justin
 🟢

⭐️ATTENDANCE STARS ⭐️School Target: 97%School Actual: 92.1%Best Year Group this week…Year 1 with 95.6%😊If you want to know yourchild’s % to date, you canfind this information onMCAS.

Happy Birthday
Ruby!!

1st Ford 260

2nd Rover 255

3rd Vauxhall 188

4th Jaguar 167
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CURDWORTH CHAMPIONS

CONGRATULATIONS to 

Honey-Bow - Reception  
Owls Class

Indi -Year 3
Chloe - Year 4
Violet - Year 5 

Sophie B - Year 6  



If you - or anybody you know - are experiencing
financial hardship and require support over the

coming weeks with access to food and/or utilities
please contact the Warwickshire Local Welfare
Scheme to speak to one of their helpful advisors.
The conversation will be friendly and informal - the

team will ask about your current situation to
understand your circumstances and discuss what

support you may be eligible for. If eligible, the
advisors will discuss the next steps, including what
information you may need to provide in order to

receive support, and they will signpost you to other
agencies and organisations who can offer help. 

To enquire or to apply for support, call the Local
Welfare Scheme on 0800 4081448 or 01926 359182. 

Please note, there may be a wait time due to an
increased demand on the service - your patience is

appreciated.
 Further information can be found at

www.warwickshire.gov.uk/localwelfarescheme 
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